2019 £EE 3EHRNEEER (3 A 18 A)EHIDO EH-E
20200 3 A2H
HANKILEEES S
2R XB BX

BE BTEIFITARODIELEBBEVRLEITFEY,

ST.3 A 18 BICFMEZFPELTEYELI- 2019 FESE 3 B HRNEREERIMO GHG HIREIE X R D&
B TIA. FREIAOFT VAN RABREKRADRBIBEEZ R T HELHLICBFAEHEZEL. SHIEERICS
mEh e, BEELVBEREORREREERBAICEAFTLLER. TELTEYEL-BETORME
(TS RELH ST DICEYELCECHRERLLEITET . HEE. AREOERICEIZ KGHTHKERE
EMTL.HWICRLRITVER A,
BEICEE WO TVSAICITRESE TV EEET,
BE.A GHG AIRICEALELTIERICEEGRELEATHYF IO T, BESRENFTRRICEYRER
EIHFECIDT MAGENRELELOERICTHRESE TV EEFT,
CHOEDERERZEHTIDFTRICERTREITVET L, AIZFEFRODTERZEVNLIFTET ROEEE
LEHFET,

e

A

Important Notice
Regarding the Holding of JICEF One Day Seminar held on 18" March

2nd March, 2020

Due to concerns related to the new coronavirus COVID-19 infection it is with deep regret that we have
decided that it is not possible to hold the JICEF One Day Seminar “Latest information on IMO GHG

Reduction Strategy Measures” as planned on 18" March 2020.

Based on the present circumstances, in light of the situation and the government's policy, the seminar
scheduled to be held on 18th March will be postponed with the highest priority on the health and safety
of the speakers, audience, and related persons in the seminar. Finally, we have decided to postpone it.

We hereby inform all speakers, audience and related persons of this decision.

With regard to this seminar on this very important theme, we would like to hold it as soon as possible

after this situation has ended. We will inform you of future plan as soon as it is decided.

This seminar was very important, and it is highly regrettable that it will not take place as planned. We
would like to ask you for your ongoing understanding and support, and we will provide you with further

information as soon as possible.

Yoshio Yonezawa
President of JICEF



